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PATRICK CLARK <dozy 19371 @verizon.net>
Saturday, January 23, 2010 12:34 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulaton Of Retail Forex

The reduction of leverage rates from 100:1 to 10:1 would greatly impact my ability to trade on the forex currency
market. I am a very small trader and I receive some supplimental income from my forex trading. This, along with
my social serurity allow me to make ends meet. Please don’t start tampering with something that is NOT
BROKEN. Thank You, Patrick M. Clark


